
***EVENT CANCELED***
Joppatowne Elementary School LEED presentation to be rescheduled 

Harford County Public Schools (HCPS) regrets to announce the Joppatowne Elementary School Leadership in 
Energy and Environmental Design (LEED) plaque presentation, originially scheduled for Friday, January 14, 2011, 
at 10:00 a.m. is canceled due to scheduling difficulties.  The event will be rescheduled, and more information 
will be forthcoming. 
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